
 
 

     MIDDLE SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

              FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2020 

         

 

 

LUNCH:         TODAY IS: 

Cheese Stuffed Breadsticks OR 

Hawaiian Pizza OR 

Spicy Chicken Sandwich 

Vegetable Medley 

Carrots 

Pineapple Chunks 

Bananas 

Milk    

 

 

1. Beginning TODAY students, you will be able to use your assigned locker 

to put your jacket in.  Please look in Skyward to find your locker number 

and combination. Remember lockers are for your coat or jacket only. You 

can only go to your locker at the beginning of the day and at the end of 

the day.  6th Grade lockers will remain open, if you walk past an open 

locker, DO NOT close it, remember there are cameras and Ms. Brace 

watching you!  

 

 

2. FFA members - reminder that all fruit forms and money should be turned 

in to Ms. P by TODAY or MONDAY at the latest. 

 

3. The 7th Grade Boys Basketball team lost a nail biter with a 19-18 loss at 

Iola last night.  The Hawks couldn't get the ball in the hoop enough and as 

a result lost by a point.  Broc Billington led all scorers with 7 points, 

while Mason Ehlke and Bryce Magdanz each poured in 4 points a piece.  

Jayce Weed drained the Hawks first 3 pointer of the year.  The 8th Grade 



 
 

Boys team lost a hard fight to Iola, 12 to 22. Our leading scorer was 

Ethan Gerrits.  The Hawks next game is MONDAY at home in the 

Middle School gym against Shiocton.  Game time 4:00 PM. Sign up for 

free admission in the middle school office. 

 

 

 

4. Attention FFA members! Sectional Leadership workshops are virtual  

every day but Sunday until next THURSDAY. You can attend virtually 

on your own or as a group with FFA members. This is a great opportunity 

for Leadership Development and would look great on a resume. And it's 

FREE!  Mrs. Dykes will host in her room with food for anyone interested 

MONDAY 3:45-6:35. You MUST sign up ahead of time for any of the 

days you choose so Mrs. Dykes can register you! Take advantage of this 

awesome event! 

 

5. Attention students and staff, the FFA is sponsoring a "Big Buck Contest" 

for the 2020 Wisconsin Gun Deer Season. Bring at least 5 non-perishable 

food items as a donation to enter the competition. There will be three 

divisions; High School, Middle School, and Staff. Prizes will be awarded 

for all three divisions. Please see Brayden Grimm, Cody Hudziak for 

information or stop by the Ag Room to pick up an application. The 

deadline is FRIDAY, November 20 at the end of the school day. 

 

 

6. FFA Sweatshirts are for sale. Cost is $25. Color is blue and the design is 

in the Ag room. All orders MUST be prepaid. No extras will be ordered. 

Money is due FRIDAY, November 20. 

 

 


